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Welcome to Year 5 - Class: 5O 

 

We would like to welcome you to Stamford Green Primary School and Nursery. Your class name is 5O 

and your teacher is Miss Ozyakup. 

 

PE Days 

 

Tuesday and Thursday. 

 

PE kits should be sent into 

school on a Monday and 

will be sent home each 

Friday. 

 Library 

 

Library day is Friday.  Please 

return your book in order to 

get out a new one or you 

can keep it for a bit longer if 

you would like to enjoy it for 

another week. 

 Homework 

 

Accessed via Wonde.  Use emoji 

password on page 2 of the 

Learning Journal 

 

• Spelling Shed – via 

• Wonde TTRS – via Wonde  

• A spelling quiz takes place on 

Friday and words are in the 

Weekly Information. 

• Reading - Please read your 

book every day. 

• Record all homework in your 

Learning Journal please. 

 

The East and West Gates are open at 8.35am. A teacher will meet you on the first day and show you 

how to find your classroom. The school day finishes at 3.15pm from the East Gate and 3.20pm from 

the West Gate pick up point. 

 

You may also want to attend Sunrise or Sunset.  Information for our before and after school childcare 

can be found here.  

 

Lunch is at 12.20pm and school meals can be ordered here or you may bring a packed lunch. We 

are a nut free school to help keep those with allergies safe.  

 

Break time is at 10.20am and you may bring some fruit to enjoy – no fruit bars or cereal bars please. 

 

Please bring a plastic, sports cap water bottle to school each day – this should contain water only.  

 

Please see uniform list here. All items should be named and we thank you in advance for doing this. 

 

Weekly Information is emailed out on Monday and previous versions can be seen here.  This is where 

you will find out about what the year group is doing for the week. If you have any further questions 

please email parents@stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk  and state it is for the attention of Miss Ozyakup 

or speak to the school office. 

 

We look forward to you joining the class. 

 

Mrs Temlett 

Year Group Leader of Learning 
 

Stamford Green 
Primary School and Nursery 

 

https://www.stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk/page/?title=Extended+Services&pid=72
https://accent.myschoolmealorders.com/login
https://www.stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk/page/?title=Uniform&pid=25
https://www.stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk/page/?title=Weekly+Info&pid=63
mailto:parents@stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk


 

 

 

 
 

 
 

What we might do together:  

We are going to have lots of fun together in year 5 as there are many exciting topics and 

experiences to look forward to, performing at the O2 being my personal favourite! We also read 

some fantastic books and love discussing these daily. I like my class to be rewarded for their hard 

work and by earning marbles (ones I collected when I was your age) and to vote on a class reward. 

I’m looking forward to having you in my class in September and getting to know you all! 

 


